
FORT WASHINGTON FOOD PANIRY 
9801 LIVINGsrON ROAD 

FORT WASHINGTON. MD20744 
CAPITAL AREA 

FOOD BANK 

September 27,2021 . 

Mike Crawford 
Coalition of Concerned Black Christian Men 

P.O. Box 44794 
Fort Washington, MD 20744 

Dear Mike, 

I am grateful for the SHARES you brought to the Fort Washington Food Pantry on Saturday, 

September 25. We were running out of meat and produce when you arrived. The bags were 
redistributed so that 9 more families got meat and vegetables. This past Saturday there were 145 
people getting groceries. We would like to think that the covid pandemic is just about over but 
there are still many people who need help feeding themselves and their families. 

You and the Coalition of Concerned Black Christian Men have been faithful supporters of this 
food pantry for many years. We could not function without generous people like you who see the 

need in our community and help us supply it. 

With gratitude, 

~14waLt 

Jane Hudnall 

Fort Washington Food Pantry Manager 

301-567-0089 or 202-679-8898 
j anehudna11@gmail.com 

mailto:anehudna11@gmail.com
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CCBCM

Subject: Donation to Fort Washington Food Pantry (FWFP)

 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Jim Hudnall [mailto:jimhudnall@gmail.com] 
Sent: Sunday, September 12, 2021 5:52 PM 
To: CCBCM@verizon.net 
Subject: Donation to FWFP 
 
Members of CCBCM, 
I am grateful to you and to Mike Crawford who brought 3 SHARE bags to the Fort Washington Food Pantry on August 
28. We were running low on meat and produce and the apples, pears, potatoes and meat were just what was needed 
for the last people who came. CCBCM has been a faithful partner of the food pantry ministry. 
With gratitude, 
 
Jane Hudnall 
FWFP manager  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
 
-- 
This email has been checked for viruses by Avast antivirus software. 
https://www.avast.com/antivirus 
 



September 6, 2021 

Coalition of Concerned Black Christian Men 
PO Box 44794 
Fort Washington, MD 20744 

Dear Scholarship Committee, 

I wanted to write and thank the Coalition of Concerned Black Christian Men for the 
financial support that you provided to me again this year, your support is helping me to 
focus on school and not the funding of school. 

I am most appreciative for the support that you are providing to the community. I look 
forward to continuing to give back,by using my time, talents, and money when I'm able 
to do so. 

I returned to school in August and returned home for the labor Day weekend to spend 
time with family. So far, I am experiencing a great year at Elizabeth City State 
University, less restrictions due to Covid than last year while continuing to be safe. We 
have some in person classes this semester, which I'm enjoying much better than all 
online classes. I will provide an update with transcript after Fall 2021 semester is 
complete. 

I have received your $500 CashApp deposit and made a payment to the school, again I 
thank you for believing in me. 

Sincerely, 





6 August 2021 

CCBCM 

PO BOX 44794 

Fort Washington, MD 20744 

Dear CCBCM Scholarship Committee: 

I would like to express my sincere gratitude for the Oliver "Jerry" Harmon Memorial 
Scholarship for the 2021-2022 academic year. I am truly honored and appreciative of this 
prestigious award. 

Having recently graduated from Oxon Hill High School in Oxon Hill, Maryland, I am 
very much looking forward to the start of college at the University of Maryland, College Park as 
a Criminal Justice major this coming August. Upon the completion of my Bachelor of Science 
in Criminal Justice, I am looking forward to attending graduate school with a concentration in 
International Criminal Justice to not only address crimes against humanity but to make a 
responsible effort and develop mechanisms to eradicate injustice globally. 

Again, I would like to thank the CCBCM Scholarship Committee for presenting me with 
this prestigious scholarship award as I continue on my academic journey. 

Sincerely, 

(j 
(fj.QltY\ 



September 10, 2020 

Coalition of Concerned Black Christian Men 
PO Box 44794 
Fort Washington, MD 20744 

Dear Scholarship Committee, 

My dream since entering High School has been to pursue a career dealing with 
computers. I know that attending college will give me the opportunity to get closer to my 
dream. Now I must thank you, Coalition of Concerned Black Christian Men for selecting 
me as one of your scholarship recipients, my dream is becoming a reality thanks to your 
help. Without scholarship patrons like you, I would be placing a financial burden on my 
parents 13nd myself to pursue this valuable education. 

I'm currently at school and enjoying life at Elizabeth City State University. I am studying 
Computer Science and will continue to find ways to reach out to the community and give 
back, just as you all have done with me. I will make you all proud, and I will keep in 
touch with my progress. 

We received your check, and my mom has submitted it as payment to the school. 
Again, I thank you for believing in me. 

Sincerely, 

J)w~cI~· 
Darius Joyner 
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CCBCM

Subject: Thank you from Eugene Lindsay

 

From: Eugene Lindsay [mailto:eugene_lindsay@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 23, 2020 12:30 PM 
To: CCBCM 
Subject: Thank you 
 
 
I just want to send this email to the coalition and say thank you all for so much for the support and everything you all 
have helped me through I am glad god place a great group of men that had helped my mom shape me into a great 
young man 
 
Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone 
 

 

This email has been checked for viruses by Avast antivirus software. 
www.avast.com  
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We tliefamify 
of tlie fate 

!Mrs. P.tlie{ Louise LittCe Crantfe{{ 
ac/tnow(eage 'witli aeep appreciation 


a(( acts ofkjnaness, 

yourprayers, f(ora( tri6utes, 


anaword's ofsympatliy eJ(tenaea 

auring tlie passing 

ofour 6efovea one. 


We tlian/tyou so mucli 

for every part. 
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t? +-Pc...., ,.I 'i Du l C {S ( / t') ~ '2...<.; h'u/\ 

UrCI/~ {j"~~ 
Congleton Funeral Home & Cremations, Inc. . 252-355-9995 



COALITION FOR CONCERNED 

CHRISTIAN BLACK MEN 


You have so generously given of your time in selfless service to residents throughout District 8 
and Prince George's County. Your dedication ensured our COVID-19 food distribution program 

ran efficiently and provided groceries and hot meals for countless families. 

"To the world you may be one person, but to one person you may be the world." 

Monigue t/JJvA­
Anderson-Walker 

Prince George's County Council 



From: SIRIUS SUPREME EYE KEY [mailto:keishamballard@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 27, 2020 1:27 PM 
To:CCBCM 
Subject: CCBCM COVID-19 FINANOAL ASSISTANCE - K Ballard 

Mr. Crawford, I'm in tears right now, I wish there were words to truly express my gratitude ... Thank so 
much. I truly Thank GOD for you! May God continue Bless you your family and CCBCM family as 

Sincerely yours, 

KEISHA 

From: Antoinette Hubbard [mailto:antoinette.hubbard58@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2020 9:29 AM 
To:CCBCM 
Subject: Re: COVID-19 Financial Needs Assessment - A Hubbard 

Good morning, 

I cannot thank you enough for your organization's assistance during such a difficult time. 
consideration is greatly appreciated. Praise God! 

Best regards, 

A. Hubbard 

mailto:mailto:antoinette.hubbard58@gmail.com
mailto:mailto:keishamballard@gmail.com


From: Shannon Wiggins [mailto:slwiggins1205@gmail.com]  

Sent: Thursday, May 21, 2020 3:05 PM 
To: CCBCM 

Subject: CCBCM COVID19 Financial Assessment Application - S Wiggins 

 

Thank you so very much! This is another blessing that God has blessed me with in my time of need.  

I appreciate all of your help and the members of CCBCM. 

God Bless! 

 

Thanks, 

Shannon 

 
 
From: m wilson [mailto:wilsonmaatah@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2020 10:10 PM 

To: CCBCM 
Subject: CCBCM COVID-19 FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE APPLICATION - M WILSON 

 

Thank you so much! I thank you again truly.  

 

Best, 

 

Maatah  

 

From: Jane Hudnall [mailto:janehudnall@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, May 17, 2020 9:55 PM 

To: CCBCM@verizon.net 
Subject: Thank you – Fort Washington Food Pantry 

 
Hi Mike, 
Here is the picture Jim took of you on Saturday. I appreciate you and the CCBCM’s support for the Fort Washington Food 
Pantry. It was wonderful to have the bags and box of produce to give out. CCBCM has been an important partner with 
the food pantry as we supply food to families in need. It is even more important today with so many people dealing with 
loss of jobs, economic insecurity and fear for their health. Sixty families came for food on Saturday and I expect that 
number to continue to increase. See pictures at www.facebook.com/fortwashingtonfoodpantry. Take care and stay safe. 
 
Jane 
 

 
From: Cimiya Duffin [mailto:mayaz.duffin76@gmail.com]  

Sent: Saturday, May 9, 2020 11:55 PM 
To: CCBCM 

Subject: CCBCM COVID19 Financial Assistance Cimiya Duffin 

 

Yes! Thank you so much!!! I appreciate you all so much! Please let me know if there are any hands on service 

activities I am able to participate in in the upcoming future.  

 

Thank you!  

 

Cimiya 
 

 

 

http://www.facebook.com/fortwashingtonfoodpantry


From: Dominique [mailto:dominiquestewart43090@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Thursday, May 7, 2020 11:29 AM 
To: CCBCM 

Subject: CCBCM'S COVID-19 FINANCIAL NEEDS ASSESSMENT AND SUPPORT 

 

Thank you for accepting me for your application. And also thank you for everything you do for African 

American Young Man like myself. 

 

PS: Thank you again Mr. Crawford 
 

 
From: Cimiya Duffin [mailto:mayaz.duffin76@gmail.com]  

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 8:00 AM 

To: CCBCM Email 
Subject: Thank You! 

 

Good-morning to All ,  

My name is Cimiya Duffin and I am one of the recipients of the CCBM Scholarship for the 

2019-2020 school year.  I just wanted to say thank you, on behalf of my family and I, for 

contributing to further my education. Your support cane when I was in a time of need and I 

appreciate everything that has been put in place to get me where I am today. I look forward to 

working with you all in the future.  

 

Thank you all again!  

 

Cimiya Duffin  
 

From: Venita Obi [mailto:venitaobi92@gmail.com]  

Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2019 10:02 AM 
To: ccbcm@verizon.net 

Subject: Scholarship 

Good morning, my name is Vinita Obi. I am a recipient of the CCBCM scholarship. The 

purpose of this email is to express my gratitude and to let the foundation know that I have 

started my first year of college at University of Maryland, Baltimore County. 

Thank you. 

mailto:mayaz.duffin76@gmail.com
mailto:venitaobi92@gmail.com
mailto:ccbcm@verizon.net
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heartline 
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A~COMPANY 

Hallmark Cares 
Visit Hallmark.com/ourplanet 

THIS CARD IS MADE WITH PAPER FROM 
WELL-MANAGED FORESTS. 

2.39 
LAE 1707 

© HALLMARK LICENSING, LLC 

HALLMARK MARKETING COMPANY, LLC 


KANSAS CITY, MO 64141 

MADE IN U.S.A. 


7 3 Hallmark.com 

http:Hallmark.com
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Hallmark Cares 
Visit Hallmark com/ourplanet 
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LAG 3207 

© HALLMARK LICENSING , LLC 

HALLMARK MARKETING COMPANY, LLC 
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THE FORT WASHINGTON FOOD PANTRY 
9801 LIVINGSTON ROAD 

FORT WASHINGTON. MD 20744 

March 14,2019 

Mr. Nathaniel Bryant 


Coalition ofConcerned Black Chrjstian, Men 


P.O. Box 44794 


Fort Washington, MD 20744 


Dear Mr. Bryant -- .~ 

On behalfof the Fort Washington Food Pantry, I am grateful for your donation ofover 848 

containers ofdetergent and 17 bottles of shampoo during 2018. (The number is probably higher 

but that is what was recorded). These items are not available with food stamps and so are very 
much appreciated by the clients at the food pantry. The Pantry serves an average of40 families 

each week and over 60 on some Saturdays. Your contribution will help us continue to provide 

this needed service to our neighbors. 

The mission of the Fort Washington Food Pantry is to seek to do Chrisfs work by helping 

relieve hunger in the greater Fort Washington Community. The pantry is open each Saturday 

from 9:30 AM until 12 :00 Noon. We are always please when you arrive with your wonderful 
donation. 

I would like to thank you and the members of the Coalition ofConcerned Black Christian Men 
for your outstanding service to the community. 

Feel free to call meat 301-645-3053 or email at jlzimmer1904<,u,ver-tzon.net should you have-any 

questions. 

With gratitude, 

~7?~ 
Fort Washington Food Pantry 

http:jlzimmer1904<,u,ver-tzon.net


THE FORT WASHINGTON FOOD PANTRY 
9801 LIVINGSTON ROAD 

I 

FORT WASHINGTON. MD 20744 

March 4, 2019 

Mr. Al Corbett, President 
Coalition ofConcerned BlackChristian Men 
P.O. Box 44794 

Fort Washington, MD 20744 


Dear Mr. Corbett and members of CCBCM, 

On behalf of the Fort Washington Food Pantry, I am grateful to you for your donation of four to 
six SHARES every month in 2018. It is wonderful food and much appreciated by the people who 

. receive it. You also brought food during the recent government shut down when the number of 
people coming increased and more food was needed. The food you donated helped the pantry 
provide needed nourishment to our neighbors who were experiencing food insecurity. 

The mission ofthe Fort Washington Food Pantry is to seek to do Christ's work by helping 
relieve hunger in the greater Fort Washington Community. Your donations is a vital part of that 
ministry and is truly appreciated 

Feel free to call me at 301-645-3053 or email at jlzimmer1904@verizon.nct should you have any 
questions. 

With gratitude, 

~~'~.~ 
June Zimmerman, Chairman 

Fort Washington Food Pantry Board 


mailto:jlzimmer1904@verizon.nct


Thank You from Tayler Person 

frl'::..m: Person, Tayler* [mailto:tperso2@students.towson.edu] 
iViarch 12,2019 1:15 PM 

~cbcm@verizon.net 
Jj,.",,,,,,,,,..... '> Tayler Person Requested Document 

Mr.Crawford, 

to thank you and the members of the Coalition of Concerned Black Christian Men again for 

me Oliver "Jerry" Harmon scholarship for the 2018-2019 school year. I have had as';. 

semeSIer freshman year, I was accepted into the Honors College at Towson, joined the Student 

Association, and earned a 3.84 gpa. I have attached the requested information below. Also, are 

eiigible to apply for the scholarship? 

Person 

. Assistant Director of 
Government Association 

8000 York Road, TOINson, Maryland, 21252-0001 

p, 301-832·8095 

1 

mailto:mailto:tperso2@students.towson.edu


St. Stephen A. M E. Zion Church 

107 North 12th Street 


Morehead City, NC 28577 


January 30, 2019 

Coalition of Concerned Black Christian Men 
P.O. Box 44794 
Fort Washington, MD 20744 

Dear Brothers ofBlack Christian Men 

The members of St. Stephen AMEZ Church want to formally thank you for your 
generous monetary gifts. It goes without saying that our members were simply overwhelmed by 
your act of kindness. 

As you know our community was devastated not only by Hurricane Florence but by two 
tornados created by the storm. Many lives were changed forever; many homes were damaged 
and our church was almost destroyed as a result of the storms. The storms knocked us down, but 
didn't knock us out. Through God's grace and the compassion of people like you we will 
recover. Your gifts will help to expedite the repairs to our church. Please express to your 
members our deepest gratitude for your wonderful contribution. 

If there is anything that our church can do for your organization please don't hesitate to 
call upon us. I can be reached at marfour947@gmail.com or 9103894670. Again, your kindness 
and generosity will never be forgotten. 

Thank you-so much, 

mailto:marfour947@gmail.com


Saint Luke Missionary Baptist Church 

208 North 13th Street 

Post Office Box 1396 

Morehead City, North Carolina 28557 

( 252 ) 726-2276 

Rev. Lawrence B. Kelsey, Sr., Pastor 
(252) 447-1479 

Chairman ofDeacons: Church Secretary: 

Deacon Isaac Williams Sis. Gloria McCarther 

Coalition of Concerned Black Christian Men 

Post Office Box 44794 

Fort Washington, MD 20744 

Dear Brother Jimmy Lee & Members of the C.C.B.C.M., 

On behalf of St. Luke M.B. Church family, we appreciate your generous donation to defray 

some of the expense of the church restoration. Your generous gift will go to good use. May 

God bess you in standing on the word, "How good and pleasant it is for Brethren to dwell 

together in Unity" - Psalm 133:1. 

Please let this letter serve as a receipt for your donation. Donation: $500.00. 

Thank you again for your support, thinking and blessing home. 

Sincerely, 

fZauH'#u;(J gj ~~. 

Rev. Lawrence B. Kelsey, Sr. 

Pastor 

"A CHURCH WHERE EVERYBODY IS SOMEBODY" 




November 7, 2018 

Marriah R. Boyd 

11806 Blanding Court, 

Bowie, MD, 20720 

Dear Coalition ofConcerned Black Christian Men, 

This is Marriah Boyd, a 2018 Scholarship recipient of the Oliver "Jerry" Harmon Memorial 

Scholarship. I wanted to personally extend my thanks and appreciation for your scholarship fund. 

Since receiving one of your scholarships, I have started my fall semester at Stevenson University 

in Owings Mills, Maryland as a Legal Studies major. While here, I have maintained great grades 

in my 17 credit course load (with a range ofA- to A in all my courses as of the conclusion of 

midterms), and have become very involved with many activities and organizations on campus, 

including the Stevenson University Mock Trial Competition Team, the Freshman Council, and 

the university's Best Buddies Chapter, for which I was just elected as secretary. 

The funding of the Oliver "Jerry" Harmon Memorial Scholarship has allowed me to purchase 

necessary books for my courses, as well as payoff a sum ofmy room and board payments. It is 

this funding which has helped me to become the best student which I can be. It is this funding 

which has helped to ensure that my transition to college life was as smooth as it was. No words 

can truly describe how grateful I am for your support and belief in not oilly me, but also in the 

other scholarship recipients as well. Thank you for financing my education. Thank you for 

financing my future. I am grateful beyond measure - beyond words. 

Sincerely, 



CCSCM 


Subject: Thank You (CCBCM Scholarship) 

From: Renae Whittington <renae.whittington@gmail.com> 
Subject: Thank You (CCBCM Scholarship) 
Date: September 30, 2018 at 8: 13:27 PM EDT 
To: CCBCM Email <ccbcm@verizon.net> 

Dr. Corbett, 

I thought it would be a nice touch to share my appreciation again for your wonderful scholarship. My college 

experience has been a bit challenging but eb.lightening to say the least. Moving out of your comfort zone of 

horne to living in a new environment is taking a bit of adjusting. My first few weeks were met with acceptance 

that I was away from "home" with no regular visits on the horizon. This acceptance, for incoming freshman, is 

easier said than done. Luckily, I began making friends which helps to lighten the burden of missing horne. I 

know this opportunity is important for maturation, however, it is honestly a daily struggle for most freshman. 

Nevertheless, communication to a from horne makes all the difference for college students. Additionally, I have 

always loved the theater and dancing. Consequently, I auditioned for two campus organizations (On Campus, 

Off Broadway and the Black Dance Troupe). 


I would like to thank the Coalition of Concerned Black Christian Men Scholarship Committee. Receiving your 

impressive scholarship has helped to lighten my financial load, which allows me to keep my focus on the main 

goal of academic excellence. Between classes and outside organization, my schedule is fairly hectic, which I 

actually enjoy. I am still challenged physically due to the damage left in my body from the Lyme Disease 

However, I do not allow my limitations to alter my desire to "get involved" and become a productive 

contributor on campus 


Please keep me in prayer for continued restoration and healing as I continue moving forward as a freshman at 

the University ofRochester. God bless the CCBCM Scholarship Team.. Your organization is HEAVEN sent. 


Yours Truly, 

Renae Whittington 

renae. whittington@gmaiLcom 

"The journey of a thousand miles starts with the first step". 


1 

mailto:ccbcm@verizon.net
mailto:renae.whittington@gmail.com




Hello - Just wanted t o drop a quick note to say "thank 
-you" for providing me w ith a scholarship this year. I 
am now at Frostburg for the 2nd week and am slowly 
getting used college life. © I plan to study Computer 
Sciences. I am very grateful for your support. Than ks, 
again! 

~akari edmonds 
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Samuel P. Massie Academy 

Culture + Dala + Perrormance = A World lass Academy 

3301 Regency Parkway, Forestville, Maryland 20747 
Telephone 301.669.1120 ' Facsimile · 301.669.6536 

wwwl.pgcps.org/ amuelpmassic 
Mrs. Michelle H. Pegram, Principal 
Mrs. Erica Bennett, AssiSlant Principal 
Mrs. Sharon A. Hill, Assistant Principal 

September 23,2016 

Coalition of Concerned Black Christian Men 

PO Box 44794 

Fort Washington, MD 20744 

To: The Prince George's County Coalition of Concerned Black Christian Men 

Samuel P. Massie Academy staff is committed to excellence and this school year will be filled 

with rigorous academic instruction and high levels of student achievement. We are elated to 

accept your generous donation in the amount of $250.00. Our school theme is "Building a World 

Class Academy, Great by Choice!" Your donation will help support our school in that endeavor. 

Your organization is welcome to visit our school and classrooms, where you will observe 

teachers aggressively and consistently using a variety of strategies that promote and accelerate 

high levels of achievement. Our focus for the year is to improve student achievement in 

mathematics, reading, science and social studies through Project Based Learning. 

Once again thank you for forming a partnership with our school as we prepare our students to be 
"College and Career Ready." We are looking forward your building a strong alliance with your 

organization. 

Home of the Mighty Cheetahs: "Committed to Hard work and Excellence in Education at The Academy ofHigher Standards!" 

•• ~.......... 

PGCPS 
r;.ue~~ 

http:wwwl.pgcps.org


.? 
~\i$~ 

PGCPS SAMUEL CHASE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
5700 Fisher Road - Temple Hills, Maryland 20748 

Phone: 301-702-7660 Fax: 301-702-7631 

Nicholas A. Ohlson: Acting Principal 


"Building aculture of trust and respect, in order to work collaboratively to analyze data and drive student performance." 

9122/16 

Coalition of Concerned Black Christian Men 
P.O. Box 44794 

Fort Washington, MD 20744 


Coalition of Concerned Black Christian Men, 

On behalf of Samuel Chase Elementary School, I would like to thank you for your donation of 
two-hundred and fifty ($250) dollars to support our school's mission. 

Because of your generous donation, our students will continue to get the support and assistance 
they need to achieve academic success. 

Again, we thank you for your generosity and look forward to working with you again in the 

future. 


Sincerely, 

.~:t1 ~a% 
School Counselor 
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" ."~.' I ,. N Bowie Interfaith Pantry and 
T Emergency Aid FundBOWIE 

PANTRY 2614 Kenhill Drive, Suite 134 
EMERGENCY AID FUND 

A Bowie, MD 20715 

T 
I 301-262-6765 
H 

June 24, 2016 

Coalition of Concerned Black Christian Men 
Jim Lee, President 
P. O. Box 44794 
Fort Washington, MD 20744 

Dear Friends of the Bowie Food Pantry, 

Thank you for your generous support of the Bowie Interfaith Pantry and Emergency Aid 
Fund. We appreciate the large donation of food items brought to the pantry on May 23. 
Many thanks to all those who coordinated and participated in this effort. It is wonderful 
to have fresh and frozen foods including chicken, turkey, and potatoes to distribute to our 
families. 

In May 2016, the pantry distributed 682 bags of food and registered 29 new client 
families. Your generous donation makes it possible for us to help the many families, 
senior citizens, disabled, and homeless who rely on the pantry for food. We are grateful 
that we have never turned anyone away due to empty shelves. The Emergency Aid Fund 
provides rental, mortgage, and utility assistance to residents of the City of Bowie. 

Thank you for helping us carry out our mission to "To serve with respect, dignity and 
without discrimination those in need in our community by providing food, financial 
assistance and other resource referrals." Please know that you have made a difference 
in the lives of all those who come to the pantry for food assistance. 

Sincerely, 

~kl~ 
Debbie Langdon 
Director 

The Bowie Interfaith Pantry and Emergency Aid Fund is a 501 (c)(3) nonprofit 
organization. No goods or services were received by the donor in exchange for this 
donation. 



February 25, 2016 

Dear Mr. Jim Lee: 

Thank you and the Coalition of Concerned Black Christian Men again for choosing me for the Oliver "Jerry" 

Harmon Scholarship. I just want to give you a brief update on how I am doing at Hampton University. 

During my first semester, I earned a 3.4 GPA. I have attached a copy of my grades from the fall semester and a copy my 

class schedule for this spring semester. I have been able to participate in various extracurricular activities including the 

Concert and University choirs and the Interfaith Campus Fellowship (ICFl. Also, I was selected to be a participant of the 

William R. Harvey Leadership Institute, which has afforded me the opportunity to be around other students who aspire 

to be leaders while I learn more about becoming a better leader. 


I believe that I am adjusting well to my freshman year at Hampton University. Once again I greatly appreciate your 

assisting me through this scholarship. 

Sincerely, 


James A. Moore 




February 12, 2016 
 
Dear Coalition of Concerned Black Men,  
 
I, Renee Banks who was last year’s recipient of the scholarship award, have completed my first semester of college at 
Lynchburg College. So far so good I have to say. I keep in contact with my professors if I have problems and keep my 
mindset focused on excelling so that I will be able to get into a Master’s program for Music Performance. One of these 
years when I am advanced enough on my instrument(s), I will send you a clip of one of my performances.  
 
I sincerely thank you for trusting in me to have the honor to receive the scholarship award. It has helped tremendously 
with college fees such as applied lessons and books. 
 
Attached I have my grades for my first semester. An official transcript should be getting to you soon. 
 
Thank you very much, 
 
Renee M. Banks 
 
 
 
February 1, 2016 
 
Hello Mr. Crawford, 
 
I had a great first semester. I am very thankful for the scholarship that the CCBCM has given me. It has helped me a lot in 
school and allowed me to continue to do great things to make the CCBCM proud. My first semester GPA was a 4.01. I 
have attached a copy of my grades, schedule and student information to this email. Thank you again for the scholarship. 
Brice Hurling-Spears 
 
 
 
January 19, 2016 
 
Good morning Mr. Crawford, 
  
I hope all is well with CCBCM and you.  I also would like to thank you again for your support to attend college.  I must say 
it's been a challenge but I know the Lord is on my side to help me through these new college challenges.  I will be 
starting my spring classes January 25, 2016. 
  
In addition, I would like to following up to your email request to forward my fall (2015) grades and Spring 2016 schedule 
in order to receive the second payment, so please let me if this is the correct email address to forward this information. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Sam 
 
 
 
January 12, 2016 
 
Hello, this is Charlene Agaruwa. I am one of the 2015 recipients of the Oliver "Jerry" Harmon Scholarship. I have just 
completed my first semester at Bucknell University as a neuroscience major. And I want to thank the organization for 
the financial and spiritual support. 



January 8, 2016 
 
Good morning, 
 
My name is Hadiya Benn and I am a 2015 recipient of the Oliver "Jerry" Harmon scholarship. I have attached a copy of 
my first semester grades as well as my second semester schedule, as required, in order to receive the second half of the 
scholarship. Thank you again for this opportunity, it helped me so much with my first semester expenses and I can't 
thank this organization enough for that. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Hadiya Benn 
 
 
January 3, 2016 
 
Coalition of Concerned Black Christian Men, 
 
I want to thank you again for awarding me the Oliver "Jerry" Harmon scholarship.  It was extremely helpful in me being 
able to attend Hampton University.  Attending Hampton has been a great experience for me and I am doing well.  I have 
attached my 1st semester report card for your reference, as well as my second semester schedule. 
Thank you again for your generosity.   
 
Chanel Person 
 
December 24, 2015 
 
Good evening CCBCM, 
 
I thank you for the scholarship opportunity that you continue to provide for students such as myself. Not only is your 
monetary support appreciated, but the support you give in many other ways. This semester was a trying one, but I was 
able to make it through and this organization is one of the reasons I was able to do so. Once again thank you. 
My first semester grades and second semester schedule are attached to this email. With your continued support I will 
strive to do even better next semester and as I enter into my final year at Towson University at the semester's end. 

Happy Holidays  
 
Christopher Richardson 
 
November 12, 2015 
 
Thank you again for the scholarship money that help pay for my Fall Semester at Stevenson University.   It was a big 
help!  
 
The fall semester is coming along better than expected because I am making the adjustment to dorm life, classes, 
friends, and extracurricular activities.  I have gotten involved with the Step Team, Black Student Union and the Activities 
and Programming Board where I help plan campus activities and volunteer within the local community.  I'm working on 
how to strike a balance to juggle it all! I love Stevenson University and look forward to next semester. 
 
Attached is a copy of my Fall/Spring semester schedule. I will send my Fall semester grades once I receive them during 
Winter Break around Dec. 22nd.  
 
Kenetia Pinkett 



Amanda N. Bell 
3610 Copperville Way 


Fort Washington, MD 20744 

301-248-4020 


amandanbeI152014@aol.com 


December 10, 2015 


Coalition of Concerned Black Christian Men (CCBCM) 
P.O. Box 44794 
Fort Washington, Maryland 20744 

Dear CCBCM members, 

My name is Amanda Bell, a sophomore at George Mason University. I was a 
scholarship recipient for the Oliver "Jerry" Harmon Scholarship in the 2014 - 2015 
school year. The scholarship was very helpful and thanks you again. When I receivL-d 
the scholarship, I was asked to stay in touch on how I was doing, so I am giving an 
update as well wanting to wish you all a Merry Christmas. 

My college experience is going very well. In my first semester, I did not utilize 
good judgment in a couple of areas such as bad time management, (not realizing that 
exercising good study habits) and being too socia1. From those mistakes, I have matured 
and became more responsible. However, my grades did remain good ending with a gpa of 
2.9. 

When starting college, I was an Information Technology (IT) major. During my 
second semester of freshman year, I changed my major to Government and International 
Politics with a concentration in public policy and administration. Since I have already 
taken so many classes for IT, I was able to still have made it as my minor. Within these 
two years, I have become active with a couple of organizations. I have joined 
organizations, such as School of Policy, Government, and International Affairs­
Undergraduate Student Council (SPGIA-USO), and Resident Student Association. In 
SPGIA - USO, I have a leadership role serving as the Executive Director of 
Communication and Outreach and the Graphic Design Chair. Currently, my GPA is very 
high around 3.5. 

Again., I hope that you and your families will have a Merry Christmas! 

Sincerely, 

Amanda N. Bell 

mailto:amandanbeI152014@aol.com


James A Moore 
15539 Peach Walker Drive 
Bowie, MD 20116 
August 17,2015 

Mr. Jim Lee 
President 
Coalition ofConcerned Black Christian Men 
P.O. Box 44194 
Fort Washington, MD 20144 

Dear Mr. Jim Lee: 

1bank you so much for choosing me for the scholarship. I wanted to let you 
know that I received the check and I that I will be keeping you all informed ofmy 
journey at Hampton University. 



August 4, 2015 

Dear President lee and members of the Coalition 
of Concerned Black Christian Men, 

J would like to thank you for selecting me as a 
finalist to receive a scholarship from your 
organization. Your generosity will enable both my 
family and J to further prepare for the financial 
investment in my college education. i

i 

To date, I have had the opportunity to 
participate in Morgan State University's summer 
pre-engineering program for 5 weeks. At the 
completion ofthis program, my cohorts and I were 
assessed on our math, reading, science and 
written language skills. I ranked number 8 out of 
26 cohort members. I am very excited about 
attending college this fall. 

f Respectfully, 

~.Ji,~JI 
Andre' D. Nottingham" 
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To the Coalition of Concerned Black Christian Men, 

I want to thank you all for awarding me with such a generous scholarship award. I truly 

appreciate it and it will definitely go to good use. I will take full advantage of all the opportunities I've 

been blessed with in order to further glorify God's name. Thank you guys! 

Sincerely, "C2 _4 P 
>~~~ 

Donovan Rose Jr. 







CCBCM 


From: Britni Ruff <britni.ruff@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 19, 20144:14 PM 
To: ccbcm@verizon.net 
Subject: Saying thanks. 

Hello! 

My name is Britni Ruff. I was a recipient of last year's scholarship from the Coalition of Concerned Black Christian Men. 
I would just like to thank you all for making such a huge investment into my future. I am currently in the last weeks of 
my second semester at Spelman College, and while this has definitely been a challenging experience, I cannot imagine 
myself anywhere else. I was blessed with four amazing roommates who not only became my best friends, but also 
ended up being my singing partners. We started a singing group called 201, and since orientation, we have performed at 
various venues around the country. I also joined the Spelman College Glee Club, which has helped me grow into a better 
woman, even outside of music. Since Spelman is a liberal arts college, I was amazed by the large network and resources 
available to STEM majors like myself. My engineering advisor encouraged me to join the National Society of Black 
Engineers at the beginning of the year, and I am proud to report that I am now the programs director for the AUC 
chapter. 

Receiving an education from Spelman college has been an experience that I know I could not get anywhere else. I have 
learned so much about my heritage and history, and in turn, I have come to learn a lot more about the woman I am 
becoming. 

None of this would be possible without your contributions, so I want to thank you again. Thank you for believing in me. 

Respectfully yours, 

Britni Ruff 

.. 




 

  

Morgan Newbold completed 1
st
 Semester at Virginia Commonwealth University (VCU) 

Richmond, VA 

 

Thank You Update 

 There are many lessons I have learned and stories I have to share from my first semester 

at Virginia Commonwealth University (VCU). I am glad of the choice I have made to attend 

VCU and the experience has been amazing. From the varying size classes, to helpful and inviting 

professors and to the diverse student background my overall experience has created at great 

academic atmosphere at VCU and it has truly been an exciting semester.  

 Since the semester has started, I have changed my major from Biomedical Engineering to 

Chemical Engineering. After taken an Introduction to General Biology class, I realize that I do 

not like Biology as much as I thought. However, Chemistry is a highly interesting topic and very 

hands on subject I enjoy learning.  

 This semester I became involved with three extracurricular activities. I pledged a 

professional Engineering fraternity, Theta Tau. Also I joined the National Society of Black 

Engineers and Residential Hall Association: Hall Council. Hall Council is a student run 

organization that sets up different social events for the residents within the dorm to bond.  

 Throughout the semester, I did find it challenging to handle all three activities and a 17 

credit course load all at once. I sometimes question why I would make obligations to all of these 

clubs at once. In the end, I am glad I did. These organizations have helped me discover many 

different opportunities around the Richmond, VA area and have been a support system for me to 

get through my first semester and finish with a 3.8 GPA. If I could do first semester all over 

again, I would not change a thing because it made me a stronger student, help me understand the 

concept of planning while balancing my free time and it help me learn life lessons through 

networking. VCU was the right college choice for me and I am thankful for your support this 

year.     

Thank you, 

Morgan Newbold  

newboldma@vcu.edu 

1/9/14 

mailto:newboldma@vcu.edu
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